

South Amboy Middle/High School

200 Governor Harold G. Hoffman Plaza South Amboy, New Jersey 08879 Phone: 732-316-7669 • Fax: 732-721-0054

Vice Principal

Mr. James Brown Mrs. Erin Lamberson Principal

August 20, 2023

Dear Students, Parents, and Staff,

Welcome back to South Amboy Middle High School after a refreshing and joyous summer vacation! As the principal of this incredible school, I am delighted to welcome each and every one of you to the start of a new academic year. I hope you had an enjoyable break and are now ready to embark on another exciting journey of learning and growth.

I cannot express enough how thrilled I am to see the hallways buzzing with the vibrant energy of our students and the warmth of our dedicated staff. This community's enthusiasm for education and the pursuit of knowledge is what makes South Amboy Middle High School such a special place.

I am also excited to introduce two new members of our leadership team who have joined us this year. Please join me in welcoming our new Vice Principal, Mrs. Erin Lamberson, and our new Athletic Director, Mr. Ja'mon Dunn. They both bring a wealth of experience, passion, and dedication to their roles, and I have no doubt that they will make a positive impact on our school community.

As we commence this academic year, let us remember the values that bind us together - respect, empathy, and a commitment to excellence. Together, we can create an inclusive and nurturing environment where every student can thrive and achieve their full potential.

I encourage all of you to embrace the challenges and opportunities that this school year will bring. Let us work together, supporting one another, to make this year a memorable and successful one for all.

Once again, welcome back to SAMHS. Let's make this year an extraordinary one! Go Guys!!!

Sincerely,

James H. Brown, Jr. Principal South Amboy Middle/High School